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 July 7, 2023 

  
Sent Via First Class and Electronic Mail 

 

sullivan@swiftriverschool.org  

Re:  New Salem/Wendell 

Ms. Kelley Sullivan Swift River School 

Swift River School PWS ID # 1204001 

201 Wendell Rd.   

New Salem, MA 01103 

ENF # 00015906 

       Issuing Bureau: BWR 

       Issuing Region/Office: Western 

       Issuing Program: DWP 

 

 Termination of Boil Order 

       

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

 

On July 7, 2023, The Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (“MassDEP”) issued 

in writing Unilateral Administrative Order UAO-00015906, the Boil Order (the “Order”) to Swift 

River School Water system (the “PWS”). Based upon MassDEP’s review of the actions taken by 

the PWS, MassDEP hereby terminates paragraph 6. A. which requires the PWS to provide 

notification to consumers of Swift River School to boil their tap water before using for purposes of 

consumption.   This termination covers paragraph 6.A. of the Order only. All other provisions of the 

Order shall remain in full force and effect. 

 

MassDEP has reviewed the following actions: 

 

• Repeat sampling of 5 Raw Source Water samples showed the presence of Total 

Coliform in 2 samples but no E. coli was detected in any of the 5 samples. 

• All distribution samples were absent of Total Coliform. 

 

Swift River School is now required to provide the enclosed public notice to its customers in its Well 

01G service area.  Posting and distribution of the public notice must be completed in the same 

manner as the Boil Water Public Notice, in accordance with the provisions of 310 CMR 22.16.  If 

mailto:sullivan@swiftriverschool.org


you have any questions about the contents of this termination letter, please contact Linda Tims, at 

413-348-7159. 

 

       Respectfully, 

        

       Douglas Paine 

                                                                                         Acting Section Chief  

Drinking Water Program 

 

 

cc:  Board of Health 

Certified Operator 

MassDEP/DWP Boston 

 
 

Ecc:      Kelley Sullivan-Swift River School- sullivan@swiftriverschool.org 

 Eric Shufelt – Swift River School – shefelt@swiftriverschool.org 

 Jared Whitney-WhiteWater, Inc.- JWhitney@RHWhite.com 
MassDPH, Community Health, 250 Washington Street, Boston, MA 02108 

Attn: Stephen Hughes 

MassDPH, Bureau of Environmental Health Assessment, 250 Washington Street, Boston, MA 

02108 Attn: Jan Sullivan 

DPH, Division of Epidemiology, Immunization and Communicable Diseases, 305 South Street, 

Jamaica Plain, MA 02130, Attn: Patricia Kludt 
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